[Name]William Haska [Title]Manager [Entity]Haska llc [Address]

[Date]02/01/2018

Dear Mr. Haska-

I am writing you in connection with the installation of the bike racks at my business [name of business, address here] by the Villages Community Development Corporation. This letter is to certify that I both own the building in question, and the that the Villages Community Development Corporation has had my permission to do so throughout this process.

Kind Regards

[Name, title]

William Hesta

Josach 2/1/18

Alex DeCamp Owner Resurget Cineribus LLC 16 Village Lane, Grosse Pointe, MI 48230

01/24/2018

Dear Mr. Williams-

I am writing you in connection with the installation of the bike racks at my business Garland Building, 8044 Kercheval, Detroit 48214 by the Villages Community Development Corporation. This letter is to certify that I both own the building in question, and that the Villages Community Development Corporation has had my permission to do so throughout this process.

Kind Regards

Alex DeCamp, Owner

Dear Mr. Williams-

I am writing you in connection with the installation of the bike racks at my business 7960 Kercheval by the Villages Community Development Corporation. This letter is to certify that I both own the building in question, and the that the Villages Community Development Corporation has had my permission to do so throughout this process.

Kind Regards

Manago

29 Jan 18

an a gold

## Belle Isle Pizza 7869 E. Jefferson Detroit, MI 48214



313-331-1222 313-909-9340 734-751-2390 belleislepizza@gmail.com

December 21, 2017

Re: Permission for bike rack installation

Dear Mr. Williams:

I am writing you in connection with the installation of the bike racks at my business, Belle Isle Pizza, by the Villages Community Development Corporation. This letter is to certify that I both own the building in question, and that the Villages Community Development Corporation has had my permission to do so throughout this process.

Thank you,

Leor Barak

Leor Barak Co-Owner [Quoted text hidden]

David Hardin <heavyweightcuts@gmail.com> To: Mac Farr <mac@thevillagesofdetroit.com> Wed, Jan 3, 2018 at 5:26 PM

[David Hardin Jr] [Owner/ Barber] [HeavyWeightCuts BarberShop] [8008 Kercheval St]

[01/04/2018]

Dear Mr. Williams-

I am writing you in connection with the installation of the bike racks at my business [name of business, address here] by the Villages Community Development Corporation. This letter is to certify that I both own the building in question, and the that the Villages Community Development Corporation has had my permission to do so throughout this process.

Kind Regards

[David Hardin Jr / Owner ]

[Quoted text hidden]

BIP Business <br/>
<br/>
sipizzabusiness@gmail.com> To: Mac Farr <mac@thevillagesofdetroit.com> Tue, Jan 9, 2018 at 11:44 AM

Hi Mac:

I'm sorry for the delay. Please find the attached letter. Let me know if you need anything else.

Thank you, Leor

On Tue, Jan 9, 2018 at 11:42 AM, Leor Barak <a href="mailto:leroybrownbad@gmail.com">leroybrownbad@gmail.com</a> wrote:

----- Forwarded message ----

From: Mac Farr <mac@thevillagesofdetroit.com>

Date: Sun, Dec 31, 2017 at 10:32 AM

Subject: Re: Request for permission for the installation of the bike racks

To: Alex DeCamp <alex.decamp@gmail.com>

Cc: Scott Ord <scott.ord@banyandirect.com>, upcdetroit@comcast.net, David Hardin <heavyweightcuts@gmail.com>.

Leor Barak <leroybrownbad@gmail.com>, Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>

[Quoted text hidden]

Leor and Dave Belle Isle Pizza 7869 E Jefferson Detroit, MI 48214 313-909-9340 734-751-2391 belleislepizza@gmail.com